

H.E. Ban Ki-moon

Secretary- General

United Nations

New York, NY 10017

USA

Gentofte, 8th October 2010

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I am pleased to confirm that Cheval Blanc Servicerestauranter A/S supports the 10 principles of the Global Compact with respect to human rights, labour, environment and anticorruption.

We express our commitment to advance the 10 principles of the UN Global Compact in our sphere of influence, and make it part of our strategy, our tactics and our daily operations. We are committed to support the broader development and goals of the United Nations – especially the Millennium Development Goals. We will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the public.

We commit ourselves to submit a Communication of Progress on an annual basis, describing our efforts to implement the 10 principles according to the Global Compact COP policy.

Singerely yours

Henrik A. Christensen

CEO & Owner, Cheval Blanc Servicerestauranter A/S